Ann Dixon

Water should never be drawn from the Delaware for fracking. We need a complete and total ban on
fracking and all related activities.

Each well pad needs millions of gallons of water. The DRBC's minimum flow limit for the river is
way too lax to allow that practice. It is based upon flow which occurs for seven consecutive days,
one time in ten years. This is absurd because it accounts for so little data!

The river flows differently during different seasons. Water temperature, rate, and volume must be
taken into account when determining how much water can safely be withdrawn and still support all
the species, including, but not limited to, human species that need the river for survival.



